
********************************** Last Week’s Stats ***********************************

Attendance       Offering
   One Service – 68 General Offering        $ 1,528.00

Building Fund        $    100.00
Total        $ 1,628.00

********************************** Volunteer Schedule *********************************

Greeters: Today Grace Ingalls & Louise Kreider
Next Week Paul & Mary Cassel

Nursery: Today Sue Rice
Next Week Yvonne Drescher

Ushers: Today Jim & Ruth Delp
Next Week Arlin Benner

Closing church building May – Kris & Ginger Wint
June – Tim & Mary Moyer

******** Youth and Adult Sunday School Class locations and topics  *********

Youth – in basement of house next door discuss various topics.
Young Adult Class – Study of Philippians - first room on left in basement.
Men’s Class – “New Creation in Christ” - middle room on right in basement.
Women’s Class – Book study of “James” in secretary’s office behind stage.
Mixed Adult Class – in sanctuary
Prayer Room – upstairs at rear of sanctuary for sharing prayer needs, etc.

**************************************Announcements***********************************

This Saturday, June 6, Bally Mennonite Church invites you to a pancake, french
toast, sausage and scrapple breakfast served 7-11 am.  Donations will benefit the
Krupp family, missionaries in Europe whom we also help to support.

Wednesday, June 10, 6:00 pm – The Worm Project is hosting its 2nd annual
FREE international meal at the Franconia Heritage Restaurant.  Come and bring
friends even if you are not able to donate.  The passion of the Worm Warriors is
contagious.  Registration is required at 215-723-5513, ext. 1136.

************************************* Prayer Requests **********************************

Pray for the Elders, Pastor Bob, Ministry Directors, the Carlsons, and John
and Bev Ehst during this time of transition in their lives.
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Looking up, Moving  forward, Reaching out

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org
Pastor Robert Nolt

Pastor’s email: pastorbobnolt@comcast.net
Pastor’s office hours this week: Tues, Wed, Fri. 8:30-12 noon

Church office - 215-679-8980
Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:40 – 8:50 am

One Worship Service only at 9:00 am
Sunday School 10:15 am

Nursery facilities are available during the worship service.

Worship in Song - If you need to sit down during the singing, please feel free to do so.
Scripture Reading                     Numbers 11:24-30, John 16:7-15
Message – “I Will Send Him to You”                           Pastor Bob
Offering for Building Fund (unless designated otherwise)      Post High - Offertory

(Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.)
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection
Sharing Time      Alan Kratz – Elder in charge
Pastoral Prayer
Closing Blessing
Doxology – #606 in hymnal
If you have made a commitment to Jesus Christ and would like to explore
becoming a member of this congregation, contact Pastor Bob.  Beginning today,
a class will meet in the Pastor’s study during the Sunday school time.

This Week at Finland
Monday, 7-8:30 pm – Prayer Shawl Ministry at Rose’s
Tuesday, 9-10:30 am – Prayer Shawl Ministry at Betty’s
Tuesday, 7:00 pm – VBS work night in basement
Tuesday, 7:15 pm – Jeff’s worship team practice
Wednesday, 7:00 pm – Post High Bible study at Wint’s
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Youth Bible study

To Our Guests:

We welcome you to our
fellowship.  We would like to
get to know you better.
Please tell us about yourself
by filling out the form below
and placing it in the offering
basket.

Name: ___________________

Address: _________________

_________________________

Phone: ________________

E-mail: ___________________

[]   I am attending for the
               first time.

[]  I would like information
          about your church.

[]  I would like a call from
    the Pastor.

How can we minister to you?

_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________



Announcements

Scripture for next week’s sermon:  Romans 8:18-30.

Baby Boomers will be leaving Friday evening for Mt. Zion and returning home
next Sunday.  If you have any questions, please see Barb Hess.

Sunday, June 28, we will have recognition of all graduates.  Those graduating in
2009 should  let Sarah Kratz know by Sunday, June 14, so no one is missed.

If you know of someone planning to visit our church, please remind them that
we will only have one worship service beginning at 9:00 am, with S.S. at 10:15
am for the summer months.  Two services will resume on September 13.

VBS work night every Tuesday through June 16th at 7:00 pm in the basement.
Anyone can come even if you are not able to help with VBS June 22-26.

The next Finland Book Club meeting will be on June 17, 7:30 pm.  Read the
book Of Time and Memory by Don J. Snyder for the month of June.

Attention Guys!  Have you signed up?  You forgot?  Well try and remember on
your way out the door today.  Spots are being filled for the fishing trip on June
27th to Beltzville Lake.  Hang on – you don’t fish?  That’s O.K!  We are having a
picnic too!  This is a day out for the guys of all ages.  First group of gentlemen
fishermen are leaving at 7 AM and the 2nd group of gentlemen picnic people are
leaving at 11 AM.  All you have to do is SIGN UP!

Do you have old mugs cluttering your kitchen cabinets?  There is a box in
the basement for mug donations for one of the games to be played at the Finland
Community Festival on June 20th.

A Ladies trip to Lancaster was sold at the MYF auction for $40 per person.
This is being opened up to all ladies who are interested and want to give a
donation of $40 to the youth group.  The date is Thursday, July 9, leaving the
church at 7 am and returning approximately 7 pm.  Breakfast at Shady Maple is
not included in the price.  The day will be spent at the outlets and possibly one or
two other stops depending on the interest of the group.  Maria will drive the bus if
more women are interested.  See Karen or Dee Dee.

Community Home Services brochures are available on the back table by the
bulletins for anyone interested in home-care.  CHS located in Souderton, PA.

See bulletin board for community activities and newsletters.


